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Danicl M. Park
E. 1900 Sturgeon Road
Rathdrum, ID 83858
(208) 687-1484

February 16, 1995

Mr. Bob Haynes

Department of Water Resources, Northern Region
Suite No. 210

1910 Northwest Blvd.

Coeur d' Alene, Idaho 83814-2615

Dear Mr. Haynes:

I am enclosing a copy of the proposed budget for Water District 95-C. I tried to make it fit within the
range that we discussed. Hopefully we won't need as many hours as I bugeted for.

ink you,

mﬁm

Daniel M. Park, B
Interim Water Master, Water District 95-C




Proposed Budget for Water District 95-C for 1995

Salaries are based on 22 weeks from June 15 to November 15
for 15 hours per week at $10 per hour

Salaries $3,500.00
Flowmeter $1,200.00
Mileage $600.00
Postage $200.00
Misc expenses $250.00
Installation of staff gauges $250.00
Total estimated budget $6,000.00

I heg submit this proposed hudget for the season of 1995
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Watermaster, ’
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